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Mr. Jarmo Sareva 

Director 

United Nations Institute for Disarmament Research (UNIDIR) 

Palais des Nations 

1211 Geneve 10 

Switzerland 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Sareva, 

 

On behalf of Dr. Jennifer Simons, I am pleased to advise that The Simons Foundation will provide a 

grant of US$20,000.00 to assist in financing the 2016 Space Security Conference, Sustaining the 

Momentum: the Current Status of Space Security, being held in Geneva on 28-29 April 2016. 

 

We once again request that The Simons Foundation be acknowledged as a co-sponsor of the 

conference at the event and in all printed and electronic material. As has been previously noted, the 

legal name of our organization is “The Simons Foundation” (including “The” with a capital “T”) and 

should be listed as such in the agenda, acknowledgments, participants list, conference report, and any 

other related publications.   

 

The Simons Foundation is pleased to continue our support for the UNIDIR Space Security Conferences 

and wish you success with the 2016 programme. 

 

 With best regards, 

  
 Elaine Hynes 

Assistant to the President 

and Programme Manager      

        

http://www.thesimonsfoundation.ca/
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